
Aaron Detlor 
Barrister & Solicitor 

 
 

 
July 20, 2007 
 
VIA EMAIL & FACSIMILE 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear O’Dell: 
 

RE: File No.  EB-2007-0617 
Ontario Energy Board Aboriginal Consultation Policy 
(‘Policy’) 

 
 
Further to yours of June 18, 2007 I have First Nation clients who wish to make comment 
and written representation on the proposed Policy however I am unable to obtain formal 
authority and instructions prior to July 25, 2007 as this is the first meeting of Chief and 
Council subsequent to your correspondence and notice. 
 
Yours of June 18, 2007 sets out that written representation must be made within 5 weeks 
of the issuance of the notice.  As I am unable to obtain instructions I would ask that an 
extension of time be granted for the filing of written representations to August 1, 2007. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Aaron Detlor 
RAD/rad 
Encl() 
 

Aaron Detlor 
16 Rathnelly Ave. 

Toronto, Ontario 
M4V 2M3 

 
Tel: 416 961-5132 
Fax: 416 961-7718 
Cell: 416 819-8583 
adetlor@sympatico.ca 
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